Letter No. 45

From: Steve Onderdonk <sodonks@earthlink.net>

Sent: Monday, September 10, 2012 3:33 PM

To: RoseBowINFLComments; Madison, Steve; Bogaard, Bill; Edward Garlock
Subject: Rose Bowl usage

This will be the worst, visitor, neighborhood, environmental, congestion, SGV area recreational, school activity usage,
golf course unfriendly, "temporary" plan for the City of Pasadena and our community

that the NFL and football programs could put forth. The only reason

for considering doing this is the modest financial incentive for Southern California (not just Pasadena) area.
PLEASE DO NOT APPROVE THIS PROPOSAL OR ANY OTHER MODIFICATION!

Steve Onderdonk

707 Rockwood Road

Pasadena 91105

626-799-8874
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3.0 Responses to Comments

Letter No. 45: Steve Onderdonk

Steve Onderdonk
707 Rockwood Road
Pasadena, CA 91105
September 10, 2012

Response 45-1

The comment concerns the overall merits of the proposed project. The comment will be included as part

of the record and made available to the decision makers prior to a final decision on the proposed project.
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